
From: Jeremy Bradham
To: Toni Womack
Subject: WCHPC Appointment
Date: Monday, May 19, 2025 2:58:37 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hey Toni,

We have a current WCHPC member that is moving back to Kentucky after the passing of her husband.
She has served on the commission for more than 30 years, so it will be difficult to replace her. I have
reached out to Judy Bass, who initially applied to be on the commission with her connection to the Garner
Area Historical Society and the Woman's Club, a newly designated Garner Historic Landmark. I am told
that the current board member will be sending in her letter to resign from the commission in the next few
weeks, so I wanted to get this on the radar to have her replacement fill her seat for the remainder of the
year until her replacement has a chance to be reappointed again in January. To clarify, this will only be
filling the seat for the remainder of her two-year term, which is only up through January 2026. We
recommend Judy Bass to be the replacement for consideration to the WCBOC. I will follow up once she
has sent in her letter. Thank you!
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